
15

20

Egg & Cheese
Bun &

Applesauce

Egg & Cheese
Bun with Fruit

14

9

16

23

12

19

26

8

22

13

21

      May 2025   at
    Vera M. Welsh 

MON TUE WED THU FRI

Chicken Alfredo

Chicken
Noodle Soup &

Bannock

Meatballs,
Potatoes &

Veggies

Call us at 780-623-4672 or 
Email admin at kim.nashim@nlsd.ab.ca cheryl.kuraitis@nlsd.ab.ca

5 7

Baked Mac n’
Cheese &
Veggies

1 2

Tator Tot
Casserole

6

Spaghetti
Meatball Pizza
Sub & Veggies

Turkey Noodle
Soup &

Bannock

27 28

Burgers &
Veggies

Sweet n’ Sour
Meatballs &

Rice

Alphabet Soup
& Bannock

D a y  4  

D a y  2  D a y  3  D a y  4  D a y  1  

D a y  5  D a y  4  D a y  1 D a y  2  

D a y  3 D a y  4  D a y  5  

NO SCHOOL

NO SCHOOL

29 D a y  1  D a y  2  30
Chicken Nuggets

Potatoes &
Veggies

BBQ Chicken
Bun & Veggies

NO SCHOOL /
STAFF PD DAY

Perogies &
Veggies

Chicken Fried
Rice

Tomato
Macaroni Soup

& Bannock
Pizza Casserole

D a y  5  

D a y  5  

D a y  1  D a y  2  D a y  3  

Monday, May 5 is Music Monday! This special day is dedicated to advocating for music education in our schools and celebrating
how it enriches our daily lives. Weather permitting, students will gather outside at 11:20 a.m. to mark the occasion; if it’s rainy,

we’ll celebrate in the gym instead.
Looking ahead, our Kindergarten Open House takes place Thursday, May 8 from 4:30–6:00 p.m. If you have a child starting

kindergarten next year, please join us for a hot dog, a school tour, and a Q&A session.
Grade 3 students are starting to look ahead to their transition to Aurora. Teachers are hard at work planning transition visits—stay

tuned for more details.
In June, we’ll begin creating class lists for next year. If you have any pertinent information you’d like us to consider, please email

both kim.nashim@nlsd.ab.ca and cheryl.kuraitis@nlsd.ab.ca by June 1. Please note: we do not accept teacher requests, and
teacher assignments for next year have not yet been finalized.

Lastly, a huge congratulations to everyone on an incredibly successful Read-A-Thon! Together, we’ve read over 60,000 minutes
and raised more than $16,000 for field trips and student activities—amazing work!

Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Monday, May 5 is Music Monday! This special
day is dedicated to advocating for music
education in our schools and celebrating how
it enriches our daily lives. Weather permitting,
students will gather outside at 11:20 a.m. to
mark the occasion; if it’s rainy, we’ll celebrate
in the gym instead.

Looking ahead, our Kindergarten Open House
takes place Thursday, May 8 from 4:30–6:00
p.m. If you have a child, or know of anyone
starting kindergarten next year, please join us
for a hot dog, a school tour, and a Q&A
session.

Grade 3 students are starting to look ahead to
their transition to Aurora. Teachers are hard at
work planning transition visits—stay tuned for
more details.

In June, we’ll begin creating class lists for next
year. If you have any pertinent information
you’d like us to consider, please email both
kim.nashim@nlsd.ab.ca and
cheryl.kuraitis@nlsd.ab.ca by June 1. Please
note: we do not accept teacher requests, and
teacher assignments for next year have not yet
been finalized.

Lastly, a huge congratulations to everyone on
an incredibly successful Read-A-Thon!
Together, we’ve read over 60,000 minutes and
raised more than $16,000 for field trips and
student activities—amazing work!


